HB 804 -- COMMON SEWER DISTRICTS

SPONSOR: Hovis

Currently, the trustees of a Reorganized Common Sewer District
receive no compensation for their services. This bill allows the
trustees to be paid reasonable compensation by the district for

their service.

This bill is the same as HB 2549 (2020).



